
QUALITY  TRANSPORTATION, INC. 
BAKER, MT. 59313 

 
 
 
 
 

 
NEW  DRUG  AND  ALCOHOL  EMPLOYMENT  (ADDENDUM) 

 
 

 As of April 29th, 2004, per 49 CFR, Part 391.23(e), Procedures for 
Transportation Workplace Drug Testing Program the Federal Government is 
requiring in addition to the carrier requesting information about drug and alcohol 
testing records from previous employers over the past three years, that the 
prospective hiring carrier also ask any potential Owner\Operator or Driver for an 
Owner\Operator seeking employment with them for the first time these following 
questions: 
 
  
 A) If during the past three years have you tested positive
       
                                         ( or ) 
 
 B) refused to test, on any pre-employment drug or alcohol 
      test administered by an employer to which the Owner\ 
      Operator or Driver for an Owner\Operator applied for, 
      but did not obtain, safety-sensitive transportation work 
      covered by the DOT agency drug and alcohol testing  
      rules during the past three years. 
 
 
 
  ____________ YES  _____________ NO 
 
 
 
  Date________________    SS#_____/____/________ 
 
  Applicant Print Name ___________________________ 
   
  Applicant’s Signature ___________________________ 
 
  Witness’s   Signature ___________________________  

 
 


